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December 15, 2006

Yates Petroleum Corp
ATT: Cliff May

105 South 4™ Street
Artesia, NM 88210

RE: Cancel API # 30-025-37010
Amazing BAZ Federal #1-J
19-22s-32¢

Dear CIiff:

Mark E. Fesmire, P.E.
Director
Oil Conservation Division

Per the resubmitted of the application for permit to drill to the Bureau of Land Management, the Oil
Conservation Division as of December 11, 2006 is canceling the API #30-025-37010.

Also with the resubmitted a new API number will be issued that will expire in 1 year.

If you have questions on this matter, please call Donna Mull (505) 393-6161 ext 115.

Yours truly,

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
CIiff Williaﬁs

District 1, Supervisor

CC:  Bureau of Land Management

State Land Office
OCD File

Vo
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